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From: NEIL RICHARDSON <neil608 @btinternet.com>
Sent: 02 June 2014 21:15

To: Post Hearings

Subject: Core Strategy Ribble Valley

Dear Sirs

| have read with interest the Core Strategy that has been recently published and currently subject to consultation - 1 am a
resident of Longridge and our Town is impacted on and affected by decisions that are being taken by Preston City
Council hence | would like to register my views by saying that | agree in principle to the Core Strategy of Ribble Valley
but would ask for due consideration to be given to the adjustment for Longridge based on the increased pressure on
Longridge facilities as a result of Preston CC passing the 220 units off Whittingham Road at the former Ridings Depot
and the subsequent application for a further 190 houses adjacent to this site by Gladman Developments.

Reasons for Requesting Adjustment

As mentioned above | have serious concerns in relation to the infrastructure of Longridge and the ability of future
development to make satisfactory provision for schools and vital services such as Fire ( We have an unmanned station )
Police ( The Enquiry Facility has been withdrawn )

In addition to tthe above the highways and drainage facilities in their current form are not sustainable , other valid reasons
why | think that adjustments should be made.

| hope that you will listen to my views
Yours sincerely
Neil Richardson

1 Ash Lane
Longridge



